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Princes Highway Upgrade 
Project Update – Defects Identified  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering infrastructure 
upgrades on the Princes Highway, from Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border. These 
upgrades are jointly funded by the Australian and South Australian governments (80:20). 

We are aware of a number of defects at multiple locations along the Princes Highway. Our contractor, 
Acciona, is investigating the causes of these defects and developing a program to remediate these areas 
as soon as possible. We will continue to work collaboratively with Acciona to ensure remediation works 
are undertaken as soon as possible.  

We appreciate that works along the Princes Highway have been ongoing for an extended period of time 
and apologise for inconvenience caused.  

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding while these critical upgrade works are 
undertaken.  

To ensure everyone’s safety, speed and lane restrictions are currently in place along the new overtaking 
lanes 7 kms north of Millicent, and speed restrictions are in place at the Furner Road junction and the 
Tantanoola overtaking lane extension 13 km south-east of Millicent. Please plan your journey and allow 
extra time when travelling.  

For the latest road information, visit www.traffic.sa.gov.au  

Once complete, these works will support South Australia's regional economic growth, improve access for 
high productivity freight movements, provide upgrades to regional road networks for improved 
accessibility and community connectivity, enhance opportunities for regional tourism in South Australia 
and improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 

For more information  
We will continue to keep you update as these works progress. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 
1300 794 880, email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/Princes 
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